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Student Enrollment: 

 

PPCD--8 

Pre-K--42 

Kinder--70 

First--58 

Second--67 

Third—63 

Fourth--55 

Fifth—45 

 

Total: 408 

 

    

 

Fourth Six-Week Report Cards  

 

OES will celebrate Texas Public School Week March 7
th

-11
th

. The following activities are 

planned:  Breakfast- Muffins for Mom on the 7
th

; Donuts for Dads on the 8
th

; and Goodies for 

Grandparents on the 9
th

. On the evening of the 8
th

, our PRK-2
nd

 graders will participate in Read 

Across America. We will cap off our activities by hosting a Community-Wide Open House on 

the evening of the 10
th

 with the Fourth Grade presenting a Texas-themed musical at the 

conclusion of the Open House. The library will be hosting a Spring Book Fair throughout the 

week as well.  

 

The fifth grade students are being offered additional tutoring opportunities during the evenings in 

preparation for the first administration of the Math TAKS test. A BIG thank you goes out to Mrs. 

Luckie, Ms. Venegas, Mrs. Crenwelge, Mrs. Williams, Mrs. Clark, Mrs. Davis, and Mr. Gully 

for volunteering to assist Mrs. Brown with this endeavor. Also, our PTO is providing meals for 

the students who attend. 

 

The Fourth Graders will take the Writing section of their TAKS test on Tuesday, March 1
st
.  The 

Fifth Graders will participate in the first round of testing with Math on Monday, April the 4
th

 and 

Reading on Tuesday, April the 5
th

.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


